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                                 KIWANIS   MEETING   OF   October   2nd,   2017 
 

We   had   a   total   of   ten   present   for   our   meeting   of   October   2,   2017. 
Nine   members   plus   Vince's   quest,   Michelle.   President   Pat   led 
the   meeting.   the   prayer,   and   the   songs.   We   sang   Show   us   your 
"K",   Amazing   Grace,   and   the   Packer   Fight   Song.   Lunch   consisted 
of   a   salad,   chicken   casserole,   and   carrot   cake,   which   was   left   from 
last   Friday's   100th   Anniversary   Dinner.   Happy   dollars   were 
received   from   Ann,   Anne,   Pat,   and   Rick. 
 
Anne   Van   Ess,   thanked   the   club   for   recognizing   her   as   the   2017 
recipient   of   the   George   Kress   Community   Service   Award.   An 
award   Anne   deserved   for   all   the   work   she   does   both   for   our   club 
and   the   Green   Bay   Community.   All   members   felt   that   the   100 
Anniversary   dinner   was   a   great   success. 
 
On   Monday   October   16th   our   meeting   will   be   held   at   Nicolet 
School.   Details   will   be   covered   in   next   weeks   meeting. 
We   do   not   yet   have   a   program   for   our   lunch   meeting   next   Monday 
October   9th. 
 
By   Bob   Rowan 

 


